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INTRODUCTION

Steve McShane, archivist from Indiana University-Northwest donated the records for
“The Mixer” Newsletter, Joliet Works, Illinois Steel Company to the Regional History Center on
May 5, 1987.

Property rights in the collection belong to the Regional History Center; literary rights are
dedicated to the public.  There are no restrictions on access to the collection.

Linear feet of shelf space: 0.5
Number of containers: 1
Northern Illinois Regional History Center 
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SCOPE AND CONTENT

The records for the Joliet Works, Illinois Steel Company consists of the company’s
monthly newsletter entitled “The Mixer.” “The Mixer” dates from 1917 to 1927 and includes
information pertaining to safety in the work place, the workers in WWI, special
acknowledgments of the club house, comics, and information on committees.

HISTORICAL SKETCH

The Joliet Steel Works began in 1869 located on Collins Street in the north side of Joliet.
It was created by the Union Coal, Iron & Transportation Company and provided a multitude of
job opportunities for many people of diverse ethnic backgrounds and was the economic backbone
of Joliet. At one time the company provided jobs for 2,000 men. By 1873 the steel works took on
the name Joliet Iron and Steel Company and in 1879 changed its name again to Joliet Steel
Company. In 1889 Illinois Steel bought the Joliet Steel Company and renamed it to Collins Street
Works of Illinois Steel. Joliet was named the “City of Steel”and the industrial area where the
steel mills were located were called the “Ruhr Valley,” or the “Smoky Row.” Joliet Steel was
innovative not only with its steel works but also with the companies relationship with the
workers. Not only were services provided at the Steel Works Club, but also a newsletter, “The
Mixer,” was created to encourage safety in the work place due to large amounts of accidents. The
Steel Works Club was created in 1889 for the employees of the steel works and their families for
a fee of two dollars. The club provided families with cultural experience, social activities,
entertainment, and recreation. A visiting nurse was also provided to club members and their
families. In 1932,  Joliet Steel Works shut down due to the Great Depression.
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BOX FOLDER DESCRIPTION

1 1-5 “The Mixer”, 1917-1927


